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Possible Congestion Tolling on Interstate 5 (I-5) and Interstate 205 (I-205) Bridges
Details: Oregon House Bill (HB) 2017 directs the Oregon Transportation Commission (OTC) and
Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) to study tolling on the I-5 and I-205 bridges and
proceed with an application to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) no later than December
31, 2018 to possibly seek approval to implement value pricing on the bridges.
Presenter: Pete Capell, City Administrator
Recommended Action:  This item is for Council's information only.
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